Dear Lead Resident,

Thank you for your letter about the alley gating scheme. Please find my response below:

Name:________________________________________

Owners of:_____________________________________(address)
My/our contact address is:________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

Phone:__________________________________________

Email:___________________________________________

The alley in question is part of an official fire escape route. 

Yes/ No (please delete as appropriate.)
Now please tick ONE of the following statements 
· I/ We are the owners of this property and support the application for the alley gating scheme named above and confirm that if the scheme is approved and  gates are installed:

i. I/We will have the responsibility for the key and its usage including the handover to any future resident, landlord or property owner of my address. 

ii. I/We understand that, once the gates are installed it is the responsibility of the property owners to maintain the gates including damage of either an accidental or deliberate nature.
· I am acting on behalf of the owner (agent, power of attorney, executor). Please contact me on the above contact details
· I/ We are the owners of this property and I do not support the alley gating scheme (Please state why below, use overleaf if necessary)

(Full information on the Alley Gating Scheme can be found at: www.hillingdon.gov.uk/alleygatingscheme)
Signed ……………………………………………………… Date: 

Data Protection: By providing your details you are giving us permission to share your information with other Council departments and our partners the Metropolitan Police.        
